
 

On Thursday 6th February, Year 5 will be learning about the concept of ‘belonging’. We 
would like the children to bring in an item that represents a group/team that they belong to. 

For example, this could be an item of club kit (sports club, Brownies, Cubs etc), a family 
photo or a performance programme. We will remind you closer to the time as well. 


